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Ottawa, January 30, 1907.

sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your com¬

munication of the 25th instant, in regard to Manitoulin

Island in the German Bay, and in reply to say that the

Department has no temaps for distribution.

I inclose a panphlet which will give you information

in connection with the Island, and you may be able to

obtain information as regards any specific lot upon

application to either of the Local Agents, Mr. Robert

Thorburn, of Gore Bay, or Mr. C. L. D. Sims, of Mani-

towaning.

Your obedient Servant,

or he said

Secretary.

Henry A. Auer, Esq.,

Attorney,

926 Rose Building,

Cleveland, Ohio.

Indian affairs, Letterbook,

Poar Copy14 January 1907 - 30 January 1907, (R.G. 10, volume 5153)

LIO ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES


